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Dear KG Parents,  
 
We are excited to announce an upcoming photography competition for our KG students! The theme of the 
competition is “The Real UAE”, where students are encouraged to capture moments that represent the true spirit 
of the UAE. We cannot wait to see how our little photographers showcase the beauty of their surroundings.  
 
Here are the competition guidelines:  

• Original Photos: All submissions must be original and taken by the students with your support.  
• Student Participation: The student must appear in the photo.  
• Submission: All photos will be uploaded to our school’s Instagram page.  
• Winner Selection: The photo with the highest number of likes on Instagram will be the winner.  
 

Photos can be submitted through the class teacher on Teams.  The final submission date will be Monday 21st 
October, 2024  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to explore their creativity while connecting with the culture and 
environment of the UAE.   
 
We look forward to seeing your child’s unique perspective of the UAE through their lens.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
EIS Administration 
  
 


